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Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for the newspaper clippings including the story
about Sargent Pezina and the finance company in San Antonio. As
you now probably know, the finance company has agreed not to
foreclose the mortgage and is giving the Pezina family until
May 1 to remit the required money. Meanwhile, the Mexican Amer-
ican community in San Antonio has raised nearly $1,000 for the
family and the campaign continues.

I think the immediate crisis has passed, but we will stay
with this case to be sure that Sargent Pezina does not lose out
simply because he may be out of touch with his military pay
office.

Sincerely,

i,

Vicente T. Ximenes
Chairman

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



